
 

Friday 7th March 2025 
 
This week we give thanks with Jackie and Craig Robertson for the safe arrival of baby Grace Clara Jessie 
Robertson who was born on Wednesday morning, 5th March. 
Also give thanks with Fiona Lawrie for the safe (early) arrival of granddaughter Rosie Lawrie who was born to 
Charles and Elise on the 25th of February.

 

This Sunday morning Jonny will be conƟnuing our study in MaƩhew’s Gospel, this week looking at chapter 
11, verses 1-24. We’ll also be sharing the Lord’s Supper together. 
 
In the evening we will be looking at the statement in the Apostles’ Creed which says “I believe in the Holy 
Spirit”. Kevin will be leading that study. 
 
Sunday lunch will be served for all young adults and students, and coffees will be served at 10.15am before 
the 10.30 prayer Ɵme, and again, aŌer the morning service.

 

All mid-week groups and Home Groups will be meeƟng as normal this week, then next week there will be 
the Annual General MeeƟng on the 19th at 7.30pm in the church. 
 
The Safeguarding refresher/intro for all on our children’s and youth teams takes place on 16th March at 
9.30am in the church. Please fill in your names to let us know you have noted the date: Safeguarding session 
link. If you are unable to aƩend, please let us know so that we can send you a copy of the updated 
Safeguarding Policy.

 

Coming up at the end of March is the Ladies Spring Ceramics CraŌ Night. All ladies are welcome to come 
along for an evening of ceramic painƟng, with Bee CraŌy Studios, coffee, cake, conversaƟon and a thought 
for the evening from one of the ladies from church. This is an ideal event to bring friends along to who may 
be interested in finding out more about what we believe! Please add your names to the booking form by 
March 21st at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/craŌs 
 
A liƩle further ahead - in April we are expecƟng a visit from the Faroese Ebenezer Choir who will be holding a 
concert in Hebron on Saturday 26th April.

 

Lastly, thank you to all who responded so quickly to the request for updated GiŌ Aid forms on Monday's 
extra email. We sƟll have a number of people whose donaƟons will not be eligible for GiŌ Aid when we do 
our first submission under the new charity. You can complete the form online at 
www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/give - scroll to the end of the page, or fill in a paper copy on Sunday. If you are 
not sure if you've done it since the charity changed, feel free to check... there is a list! 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 

 

 


